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When Preparation Meets Care
It's a l i ttle di fferent from the sentiment you've heard before, but we  
think i t sti l l  works. Whether i ts      preparing women and chi ldren for their
futures or being ready to step in and help a stranger, everything we
do at CFH traces back to our namesake.

This summer has been no different.

This month we're:
Announcing the opening of our new shelter.
Highl ighting an  incredible act of caring, courtesy of two of our
dental providers.
And letting you know how you can get involved and help
homeless chi ldren .

Angels on a Train

Shir ley Rubero   (Dental Hygienist)
and Stephanie Novas (Senior Dental
Assistant)  both stepped in to help a
women in need.

Click below to read all about these
incredible women, their
accomplishment, and why they do
what they do.

Read the Full Story

The 52nd St. Women's Center
is Open!

https://www.careforthehomeless.org/news/angels-on-a-train/


We recently opened the doors of our
new shelter. The 120-bed facility will
house mentally ill and medically frail
women, as they work toward
improving their  health and acquir ing 
permanent housing.

Click below to learn more about our
newest init iative and its place in our
mission to end homelessness.

Read More

How You Can Help Children Experiencing Homelessness

It 's the last month for you to
contr ibute to our   Back to School
Drive!

You can help by visi ting the
Staples on 6th Avenue and 20th

St.

Your $10 contr ibution will buy a fully
stocked school supply kit. Kits will be
sent to CFH as well as many local
schools.

We'd like to thank General Manager,
Mike McMurray,  for  setting up this
generous program!

Check for the display upon enter ing
the store!

Thank You College Board!

We'd like to extend a big  thank you
to our fr iends at  The College Board
National Office.

​As part of our annual Back to School
Drive , they gathered over 100 items.
All of which will go towards helping
homeless children start their
academic year on the r ight foot.

Learn More About Our Drive

Join Us for a Discussion on
the "Trauma of
Homelessness"

https://www.careforthehomeless.org/news/the-52nd-street-womens-center-is-open/
https://files.constantcontact.com/333bf256301/6fcb813b-3122-49a7-a753-1e4fbe395a2a.pdf


Join us on Tuesday, October 1st, for
a moderated panel discussion on the
"Trauma of Homelessness". The
panel will explore adverse childhood
experiences, street homelessness,
family homelessness and much
more.

Click below to register and learn
more.

Register Here

Follow Us @CFHNYC  for More Stor ies! Be Sure to  Like, Share, and
Comment!

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/policy-seminar-on-the-trauma-of-homelessness-tickets-63291147526?aff=erelexpmlt
https://www.facebook.com/cfhnyc
https://twitter.com/CFHNYC
https://instagram.com/_CFHNYC
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cfhnyc

